Fram: [JRDNL] < @its.jnj.com>

Sent: 15 May 2020 20:43

To: (SG-RECOVER); GAUER Celine (SG-RECOVER)

Cc: (SG-RECOVER); (SG-

RECOVER); [JJCUS]; [JRDBE];

[JSGUS]; (JRDUS]; [JRDUS];

[JRDNL]; [JJCUS]; [JACDE]

Subject: RE: Follow-up questionnaire

Attachments: 200515 JnJ answers to COVID19 questionnaire 08May2020 final.pdf;

200506\_JVx COVID19 vaccine\_EC\_final\_CLEAN.pdf

Categories: TO REGISTER

Dear Mrs. Gauer, dear ,

On behalf of the team of Johnson & Johnson, please find attached the answers to the questionnaire. For your reference, we are also attaching the presentation as provided to you earlier. Please note that the contents of these documents are considered to be confidential, as agreed during our meeting on 06 May 2020. We remain at your disposal should you need any additional information.

Looking forward to a continued productive discussion. Yours sincerely

From: [JACDE] @its.jnj.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2020 4:09 PM

To: @ec.europa.eu; @ec.europa.eu Cc: @ec.europa.eu; [JJCUS] @ec.europa.eu; @its.jnj.com>; [JRDBE] @its.jnj.com>; [JSGUS] @its.jnj.com> [JRDUS] < @its.jnj.com>; [JRDUS] [JRDNL] < @its.jnj.com>; @its.jnj com>

Subject: RE: Follow-up questionnaire

Dear Mrs Gauer, dear Mr

Thank you very much for following-up on our discussion of last week and providing us with the specific questionnaire. We will ensure that you receive our answers by Friday May 15 EOB. We have also send the slide deck to you on Friday evening.

Looking forward to a continued productive discussion.

Yours sincerely,

From:		@ec.europa.eu <		@ec.europa.eu>	
Sent: Freita	g, 8. Mai 2020 19:40				
To:	[JACDE] <	@its jnj.com>			
Cc:	@ec.europa.eu;		@ec.europa.eu;	@ec.europ	a eu
		<u>(@ ts n -com</u> >	@ec.europa.eu;	@ес.ец	rop

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Follow-up questionnaire

**WARNING:** This email originated from outside the company. Do not click on links unless you recognize the sender and have confidence the content is safe. If you have concerns about this email, send it as an attachment to 'SuspiciousEmail@ITS.JNJ.COM'.

Dear ,

In follow-up to our call of 6 May, please find attached a letter by Céline Gauer, together with a questionnaire.

Kind regards

Deputy Secretary-General of the Commission



European Commission | Secretariat-General BERL B-1049 Brussels/Belgium | Tel<sub>1</sub>+32 2 299

Disclaimer: This is an informal e-mail which should not be registered. The above text cannot be regarded as an official position of the European Commission; any views expressed are exclusively those of the author. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential information.